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On-Line Registration Checklist Database. 
Data for irisregister will be updated with the 2012 R&I information shortly. 

AIS Website 
An index has been created (thank you Janet Smith) and is being implemented.  
A search capability has been developed for the AIS Website and is being 
implemented. It will be available on the Home page. It is a Google tool and has 
some advertisements on the results pages. We are considering how else to 
implement it. It is currently available on the Member_Services 
Conventions_Activities  page. 

Digital Projector 
The digital projector continues to be used throughout the year. Everyone that has 
used it has been very complimentary on its ease of use and how great it is to be able 
to view digital pictures. 

AIS Website (irises.org) / E-memberships 
The AIS website has been configured for ememberships with previous bulletins 
from Jan 2013 through Jan 2010 and the Basic Iris Culture. Emembers have access 
to irisregister as well. 
When the next bulletin goes to press and I receive the PDF, I configure the bulletin 
for online display and send the files to Chris to place on the website. 

Membership Lookup 
The Membership lookup site is fully operational and is updated directly by the AIS 
Membership Secretary as needed.  

Judges Lookup  
Judges Lookup is not yet implemented. 

Bulletin Scanning 
The Bulletin scanning project is complete. All the scanned documents are available online as part of 
eMember services. A complete set is also available at the AIS Library. The Board needs to decide: 

1. Whether the AIS library may make electronic copies of individual bulletins, or subsections 
thereof for non-AIS eMembers and non-AIS members. 

2. What other libraries should receive copies of the complete set and under what terms of disclosure 
they need to agree. 

 


